

Dear Shawnee Teacher,

This holiday season, Macy's is continuing their tradition of giving back through their "Believe" campaign. For every "letter to Santa" they receive, \$1 is donated to Make-A-Wish of New Jersey, an organization that grants the wishes of children with life-threatening illnesses. As members of the Kids For Wish Kids Club, we are taking advantage of this fundraiser and hope to donate as many letters as we can from Shawnee High School.

In that spirit, we ask you to take a moment of your period 1 class to encourage your students to write letters to Santa. There is no length requirement; anything is fine! Students can write multiple letters if they desire. Once completed, letters can be dropped off in the mailbox outside of D112 or in Mrs. Kelly's mailbox in the Main Office by December 9th..

Our plan is to deliver the letters to Macy's on December 12th when they double their donations to Make-A-Wish! We hope that you will join us in helping Macy's grant wishes during this most wonderful time of the year!

Sincerely,

Kids for Wish Kids Club

